
MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 23RD



BT Eco Club is calling staff and students to bring in milk bags 
for a community initiative.  Specifically, we are asking for the 
outside plastic bag that contains the three interior milk bags. 
They can be any colour and preferably rinsed out if possible. 
These will then be weaved together to create mattresses for 
those in need. The mats will be donated to the DeMazenod
Door in Hamilton, a soup kitchen that aids disadvantaged 
individuals in the region.  The bags will be collected in a 
labelled box located outside the attendance office. We 
encourage you to help create change in your community with 
this one simple act. Thank you!”



Attention Blessed Trinity Students who are looking to 
participate in the Rankin Cancer Walk. The link to donate is 
now live on your NCVLE and will remain open until May 23rd.  
You must donate by May 5th to receive a t-shirt. If you are 
participating in this event, you will also need to fill out a 
permission form beforehand, come to the staff room before 
school, Period 1, or late lunch to get one. Please consider 
donating money for this amazing cause that as a community 
we have supported for so many years!



Boys Baseball practice today at 2:30pm on the 
turf.  If you can’t attend, speak to one of the 
baseball coaches.



Thank you to everyone who came out for the 
junior boys soccer team. The final roster has 
been posted outside of room 129. There will be 
a team meeting today at the start of lunch in 
room 129.



Attention all chess players.  Our upcoming 
tournament at St. Mike's High School is May 1 
at St. Mike's High School.  Please pick up a 
permission form during today's practice at lunch 
in room 204.



Attention all students from Grades 9 through 11!  On May 13th the 
Science Department will be holding the much-anticipated Blessed 
Trinity Science Olympics during Periods 1 and 2.
To participate – you must register a team of 4 students, come up 
with a creative team name and be ready to compete in 6 hands-on, 
mind-twisting activities for the opportunity to be crowned the 
Blessed Trinity Science Olympic Champions. 
Pick up a Registration Form from any of the science classrooms and 
bring in your completed form and payment to Mrs. D. Lavigne in 
Room 109 by May 2nd.  Space is limited, so hurry and don’t miss 
out!



Attention all Physics students! It’s time to put your knowledge 
into motion and experience physics like never before! We’re 
taking a trip to Canada’s Wonderland, where Newton, 
energy, and circular motion come to life faster than you can 
say “centripetal!”. Whether you're calculating g-forces on the 
Leviathan or exploring energy transformations on Yukon 
Striker, you'll be riding the line between thrills and theory! 
Don’t miss this gravitationally attractive opportunity. Please 
scan the QR code outside of Mr. Lostracco’s Physics Room if 
you are interested in attending.



On the menu today…

Chicken Drumsticks with Fries
Or

Pulled Pork on a Bun


